

September 24, 2025

Peter Pfister, CPA The Curchin Group, LLC 200 Schulz Drive – Suite 400 Red Bank, NJ 07701

Dear Peter:

On behalf of the children and families served by Monmouth Day Care Center please accept my sincere thanks for your generous donation of \$6,000 to our Center that was raised through the Curchin Corn Hole Classic. Your effort and commitment to Monmouth Day Care Center means a great deal to our families and we are most appreciative of your support of the Center.

Monmouth Day Care Center is a non-profit organization that relies on fundraising efforts to continue our commitment to our families and their children's education. Your donation will help us to continue our mission and operate safely.

The dedicated staff at Monmouth Day Care Center provides children 2 months- 5 years old with a developmentally appropriate learning program that helps them develop socially, emotionally, physically and intellectually. Each child receives a nutritious breakfast, lunch and afternoon snack. In a year filled with uncertainty, you can rest assured knowing that your donation is helping to keep the smile on a child's face as they get to enjoy their favorite place to learn and grow.

We are grateful for your support. Without it many children would not be able to attend Monmouth Day Care Center, while giving parents peace of mind to work and provide for their families. Thank you for giving our children the start in life that they deserve.

Sincerely.

Matilde Quezada Executive Director

An IRS provision requires as a condition of deductibility, that donors of gifts \$250 or more receive and keep receipts issued by Monmouth Day Care Center for gifts substantiation purposes. This letter, which serves as your receipt, conforms to this provision and through it; the Center affirms that neither goods nor services were provided in return for your contribution.



